
 

 

14 April 2022 
 
 

 
Via email 

 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information Act (OIA) request  
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 6 April 2022. 
 
You have requested that the Commission provide you with information concerning reported Severity 
Assessment Code 1 and 2 adverse events, in relation to the COVID-19 Care in the Community (CCC) 
programme. 
 
The request relates to the COVID-19 Care in the Community Adverse Event Review Guide published on the 
Ministry of Health website: 
 
https://www.health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/pages/hqsc-cccf-adverse-event-review-guide-
update.pdf 

 
1. The number of SAC1 CCC adverse events reported to the Commission, per month from December 
2021 to March 2022, broken down by DHB 
 
Nil SAC 1 Adverse event notifications received by the Commission 
 
2. The number of SAC2 CCC adverse events reported to the Commission, per month from December 
2021 to March 2022, broken down by DHB 
 
Nil SAC 2 Adverse event notifications received by the Commission 

 
Please note that the Commission publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after the response is 
sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are considered to have a high level of public 
interest. We will not publish your name, address, or contact details. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

 

 

Specialist, adverse events 




